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The Honourable Vincent C. MacDonald, 
Supreme Cou:Pt of Nova Scotia, 
Halifax, N. S. 

Dear Vincent! 

LONDON, CANADA 

February 28, 1961 

I have just received a copy of your lectures 
delivered last March at Osgoode Hall. I have been so busy 
the last few days that I have been able to no more than 

-.. peruse them hurriedly but they seem to have covered the 
work of the court very thoroughly and I will review them 
in detail at the first opportunity. 

You were all too generous in your references 
to the departed Justice but nevertheless I appreciate the 
reference and thank you for it. 

The gratification, however, in receiving word 
from you is in the evidence that it gives that y_ou are in better 
health than when I inquired about you last October. I was sorry 
not to have been able to see you then and I hope an opportunity 
will soon recur when that can be realized. 

With best regards, 

Sincerely yours, 

I. 

ICR/mm 
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